
Submitter: Ken Frederick 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB2796 

I fully support responsible use of all-terrain vehicles on highway access routes 

including county roads. 

 

I've seen a similar law in effect in Montana for a number of years as I visit friends and 

family there.  It is impressive how residents there utilize these vehicles as cost 

effective tools to supplement their transportation needs while also supporting 

recreation.   

 

In addition to avoiding used conflict with defined rules, equipment and operating 

standards, it creates vehicle licensing badging that helps to really identify abuse and 

misuse. 


